Comhairle Contae Átha Cliath Theas South Dublin County Council

Connecting You to

Mr. Hugh Creegan,
Director of Transport, Planning and Investment
National Transport Authority
Dún Scéine
Harcourt Lane
Dublin 2

23rd September 2013

Re: Direct awards contracts to Dublin Bus

Dear Mr. Creegan,

The following Motion was tabled at the County Council Meeting held on the 9^{th} September 2013:-

"That this Council, noting that current direct awards contracts to Dublin Bus are due to expire in 2014, calls on the National Transport Authority to exercise the functions provided for in Section 52(6) of the Dublin Transport Act 2008 to conduct a review of direct award contracts for public bus services in the Greater Dublin Area, to include consultation with local authorities, elected representatives, commuters and business interests; and further, yet again, calls on the NTA to engage with elected members of this Council on the current review of bus services in the County."

Arising from a discussion, the Council Agreed that an invitation be issued to the NTA to update the Members of the Council on this matter.

I should be obliged if you examine this request and let me have your response thereto to enable me to revert to the Elected Members on this matter.

Yours sincerely

Tom Curtin

Administrative Officer

Roads Department